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Steve Cooksey

- Forwarded message ~————-

From: Director <Director@ncbdn.org>

Date: Fri, Jan 27, 2012 at 10:54 AM

Subject: RE: Website Changes

To: Steve Cooksey <steve@dizbetes-warrior.net>

Mr. Cooksey:

Thank you for your patience. | have reviewed your website with the

Complaint Committee. Please find attached a document containing pages from
your website with areas of concern noted. Given our discussion, | believe

our comments should make sense, however, should you disagree, | am happy to
discuss. Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have,

Should you agree with our comments, we would ask that you make any necessary
changes to your site, and moreover, going forward, align your practices with

the guidance provided. Again, please contact me with any questions, and

please update me as changes are made.

Sincerely,
- Charla

Charla M. Burifl

Executive Director

North Carolina Board of Dietetics/Nutrition
director@ncbdn.org

1000 Centre Green Way, Suite 200

Cary, NC 27513

Phone: (919) 228-6390

Fax: (919) 882-1776

-—---QOriginal Message-—

From: cooksey.steve@amail.com [mailto;cogksey.steve@amail.com] On Behalf Of
Steve Cooksey

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 2:37 PM

To: director@nchdn.org

Subject; Website Changes

Have beén completed.

1) Diabetes Support has been removed.

2) Disclaimer is not visible on ‘front page'.

... | would like for you to see this post... it this gent was widely

discussed, he was even mentioned on the diabetes.org website. However,

his non-grain, non-processed food 'diet' was not highlighted.

hitp:/fwww. diabetes-warrior.net/201 1/06/12/85-years-with-type-1-diabetes/

| did enjoy our conversation and | look forward to discussing my
website's compliance ...and content with you. :)
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